
 

 

June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Senior Rugby Training 2018 - (Current Year 10, 11 and L6) 
 
Looking forward to the start of the rugby season in the Michaelmas term of 2018, there will be a 
number of opportunities for the boys to take part in training sessions in the lead up to the start of 
term. 
 
Training will take place at these times: 
 

 Monday 20 August 4.00pm to 6.00pm 

 Wednesday 22 August 4.00pm to 6.00pm 

 Wednesday 29 August 4.00pm to 6.00pm 

 Thursday 30 August 4.00pm to 6.00pm 
 
Sports in Schools 
 
There is also a great opportunity for extended training on Tuesday 28 August between 9:00am 
and 3:00pm. The cost of this will be £15. The coaching on the day will be supported by Sports in 
Schools, a company established by Matthew Price, a recently retired professional rugby player 
who now focusses on passing on this expertise onto young players in the region. The focus of 
the camp is to improve the core skills of rugby union to help us start the season on a positive 
note. It would be great to have as many of next year’s senior rugby players there as possible.  
 
To register interest, please email peterbucknall@princethorpe.co.uk with your son’s name and 
year group. An email will be sent to request authorisation for the £15 cost to be added to the 
Michaelmas term bill. 
 
Please can you let me know if your son can attend by Friday 29 June 2018.  
 
Alex Wallis Memorial Sports Day 
 
Over the course of these sessions, we will be preparing for the Alex Wallis Memorial Sports Day, 
which involves a match against the Old Princethorpians XV on Saturday 1 September, kick off 
2.00pm.  
  
If you have any queries regarding these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
  

 
 
Peter Bucknall 
Head of Rugby 
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